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Company Led Medicinal Product Recall of Parallel Imported 

Nurofen® Zatoki 
__________________________________________________________________ 
2.1.2014 | Circular Number P01/2014 

 

Information on the recall of Nurofen® Zatoki 

Ecosse Ltd. is voluntarily recalling the product Nurofen® Zatoki (Cold and Flu) to pharmacy 

level under the supervision of the Medicines Authority. While there are no quality concerns with 

the product itself, in order to prevent confusion to patients and suppliers of medicine, the labeling 

of the product will be modified to make it clear that this product is a Cold and Flu preparation.  

 

Ecosse Ltd. has already contacted all affected customers and issued a recall notice. The product 

batches recalled were AK278, AM366, AM524 and AK829. The product will be back in stock 

when the necessary labeling modifications have been carried out. 

 

Reporting Adverse Drug Reactions 

Healthcare professionals and patients are encouraged to report any side-effects related to Nurofen 

Cold and Flu.  ADR forms can be downloaded from 

http://www.medicinesauthority.gov.mt/adrportal  and sent to 203, Level 3 Rue D’Argens 

Gzira, to postlicensing.medicinesauthority@gov.mt or to the marketing authorisation holder or 

their local representatives. 

 

Dr John Joseph Borg 

Post-licensing Director 

 

 

Healthcare professionals and patients are encouraged to regularly check the Medicines 

Authority website for product safety updates as these are issued on an ongoing basis. 
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